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 Mrs Tahta OBJEMAIL2016/1982/P 26/05/2016  22:13:46 Dear Sir/Madam,

I object to the planning proposal of a rear extension at 62 Agamemnon Road on grounds of loss of 

visual amenity, loss of light, loss of privacy, overlooking and overdevelopment.

Three rear rooms in the first floor flat at 64 Agamemnon Road have single windows which overlook the 

adjacent side yards to numbers 62 and 64 and the low single rear extension to no 62. A three-storey 

extension with a roof terrace at 62 would overlook and block light and views from these windows.

64b Agamemnon 

Road

London

NW6 1EH

 Subhash Mehta OBJ2016/1982/P 26/05/2016  15:26:16 Dear Sirs,

I am writing to object to this application on the grounds that the proposed extension will have an 

adverse effect to the sunlight and daylight to my building.

Similarly, it will create a sense of enclosure and loss of outlook.

Thus, it will negatively effect the enjoyment of my building as the living conditions will deteriorate.

64 Agamemnon 

Road

London

NW6 1EH
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